
Announcements 

Friday, September 9, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning Arrowhead! 

 

Arrowhead E-Sports Club will be having its first organizational meeting and open gym Tuesday 
September 13th in North Campus Room 143 at 3pm.  All students who are interested in 
participating in E-Sports this year should attend.  After the meeting we will have a chance for 
open play until 5pm.  Any questions can be directed to Mr. Skaros or Mr. Flesch. 

 
SASS Math Tutoring is back! Starting today, Thursday September 8th  SASS Math Tutors will be 
available on Tuesday and Thursday in the South Campus Library from 1st hour through the end 
of 10th hour.  Additionally you can work with a tutor Wednesday after school until 3PM in the 
North Campus Library.  
 
Are you interested in global politics and debate?  If you said yes, you should come to the 
organizational meeting for Model United Nations.  Model UN will be traveling to conferences 
around the country.  We will also be going as an organization to have different meals and 
cultural experiences. Join us as we experience the world and make it a better place.  Plus, it it 
looks good on college applications!  Join the organizational meeting for Model UN next Tues, 
SEPT 13th, 2:45 - 3:45 in South Campus room 411.Contact Mr. Kasun for more info. 
 


